Dear Marc,

The catalog came out. We would like to send 2 hard copies to you. Please let me if
we send them to the College of Design at Georgia Tech or New York (your shipping
address). Please understand we will send essay fee after we return from Venice, the
first week of June. | regret that we will not see you at the opening of the Korean
Pavilion on May 26. | really appreciate your efforts and contribution!

http://www.korean-pavilion.or.kr/

Best, Sung.



